
  

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

Curriculum Night 

Please join us for Curriculum Night on Monday, February 10 starting at 6 pm in the auditorium. After a brief PTSO 
meeting, parents will have a chance to go through a mini-version of their child’s day, learn about their courses, and 
meet their teachers. 

 

Samaritan’s Feet 

The CHS FCA is ready to kick off its annual Samaritan’s Feet 
Shoes of Hope fundraiser from February 3-7. During the week of 
February 3-7, FCA club members will be selling paper feet 
cutouts during lunches that will be taped to walls around the 
school. At the Varsity Basketball games against Parkwood on 
February 7th, all the coaches will be coaching “barefoot for bare 
feet” to help raise awareness. At that game the club will be selling 
the paper feet cutouts, walking through the bleachers collecting 

donations, and doing half court shots at halftime during the games. We are very excited that Parkwood is joining 
with us for this great cause! For more information about Samaritan’s Feet, visit their website 
at http://www.samaritansfeet.org/.  We hope to see you at our games on February 7th. Thank you for helping us 
support Samaritan’s Feet! 

 

 
 

Cavalier Circular 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Through rigorous academics, integrative technology, expressive arts, and competitive athletics, the mission 

of Cuthbertson High School is to empower all students to be leaders in a changing global community.” 
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Stay Connected! 
We invite you to stay connected with Cuthbertson 

High School on Facebook (Cuthbertson High 
School) on Twitter (#CHSCavaliers) and on 

Instagram (cuthbertsonhs_nc) You may subscribe 
to CHS Enews at http://cuthbertson.ptsamail.com/. 

We also update our school website regularly at 
http://chs.ucps.k12.nc.us/. Information and 

announcements are shared regularly, so please 
follow us so you never miss any Cavalier news!   

 

 

http://www.samaritansfeet.org/
http://cuthbertson.ptsamail.com/
http://chs.ucps.k12.nc.us/


ACT & SAT Prep Offered 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Juniors! 

CHS is offering six ACT Prep 

Classes in the areas of Math, 

Science & English. Each session 

is $10. 

Visit the CHS “Online School 

Payments” to reserve your spot for 

one or more classes. Classes are 

first come, first served so be sure 

to register today! 

 

Free SAT practice is available now on Khan 

Academy. https://tinyurl.com/rv9tb7s 

 

Students who take the SAT, PSAT/NMSQT, PSAT 
10, or PSAT 8/9 have access to personalized SAT 
study resources. Khan Academy's world-class 
practice tools are free for all students and include: 

- Thousands of practice questions, reviewed and 
approved by the College Board… 

- Four official SAT Practice Tests written by the 
College Board… 

- Personalized recommendations for instruction and 

practice to help students fill their knowledge gaps. 

 

The ACT will be administered on February 25 and the 

SAT will be administered March 25 – both here at CHS. 

All juniors are required to take the exams. No 

preregistration is required and the exams are free to all 

juniors. Students are encouraged to take advantage of 

these resources to help prepare for these tests! 

https://tinyurl.com/rv9tb7s


      StreetSafe               AP Mock Exam Opportunity  

                  

Leadership Development Workshop  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Note – ANY students may 

register to attend this 

Leadership Workshop! 

They don’t have to be in 

the Interact Club!  

 



 

Yearbooks  
Parents - help us to order the correct number of yearbooks to be printed for our school by placing your order no 
later than February 14.  Nothing is sweeter than preserving the memories of this school year for your student! Order 
24/7 @ http://www.jostens.com. Thanks so much for your support! 

 
Souper Bowl of Caring 
The Science Honor Society raised $1000 for the Community Shelter of Monroe during the Souper Bowl of Caring 
last week.  Ms. Jachym’s 4th block class was the winner with the most donations. Special thanks to everyone who 
contributed and to all the parents who donated delicious soups for our staff to enjoy in support of the Souper Bowl! 
 

Attendance Reminder of the Week 
All excuse notes should be turned in to the front office on the day the student returns from the absence. Notes may 
not be emailed. 

 

Senior & Graduation Information 

Our webpage for Senior and Graduation Information is available on our website in the “Quick Links” which are located under 

the banner photo of our website. It is also linked here: https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/Page/6708. Information will be posted 

regularly so keep checking back!  
 

 

 
Upcoming Scholarship Opportunities (See more on our Scholarships page)  
-Union Power Cooperative 
Scholarship applications offered through Union Power Cooperative are now open! These scholarships are awarded 
to students that will be attending North Carolina colleges and/or universities. The deadline to submit applications is 
March 20, 2020. Use this link to apply:  
 
-State Employees Credit Union 
Seniors with a 2.5 GPA that plan on attending one of the 16 UNC System Universities should consider applying for 
the State Employees Credit Union Scholarship. This scholarship is valued at $10,000. Applications are available on 
the School Counseling website and are due February 12.  

 

UCPS is expanding efforts to keep students safe. The state has joined Sandy Hook Promise to 

bring the Say Something Anonymous Reporting System to NC schools. This system is 

designed to change and save lives by teaching students, educators and administrators how to 

recognize the signs and signals of those who may be at risk of hurting themselves or others, 

and to anonymously report this information through a telephone crisis hotline, website or 

mobile app. For more information or to submit a tip, click here.  

http://www.jostens.com/
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/Page/6708
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/Page/4593
https://www.facebook.com/UnionPowerCooperative/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAwrgedAYelpsR3zZV5pSqyWs1hAuGBxzngCAHdHjpSpNmGFsI_njnb87JF_07rAkufSzBRWAU5ER2p&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARD9xtUfnD-07ybogVaaU9H568Z9Yme_sZ7ezVBmxUG9AcR72kjPCNum1uEIp72goslwPCZmjPD9ydTnZYSptlHIqynBTnEA-jh35VSA7dYvHSDrlpRn03GPpKXjs4W1N1xe6l3S2hrPNSBUVuzp5mOFo5R3SBNadx5dDmemCtYqjVBj8V2UuEtZC-E12jxy9yAuQqSI_lSXYIE18l1xWPZSJlPf8kNenMuFAO9sEna4aT2lKklbk1PpGb1pKsHC-E-Bb_LCrg9VAvEBxU88KaY7tX7vMTFchgU2xVWbjHWbmmGdjBmU_0cBCBxH7gY7v1WP3L4j7ErQqpZF65pD
https://union-power.com/collegescholarships/
https://union-power.com/collegescholarships/
https://union-power.com/collegescholarships/
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/Page/6930


ASVAB  
The Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery test (ASVAB) will be given Thursday, February 13 at 8 a.m. The 
test is free to interested students. They may sign up to take it with Mrs. Austin in the Media Center. 

 

Welcome to our New Counselor! 
 
We are pleased to introduce our  
new Counselor Mr. Jamaal Robinson  
who will be serving students with last  
names Sc-Z!  
 
Welcome to Cavs Nation! 

 

 

 

National School Counseling Week 
Thank you to our wonderful Counseling team:  
Ms. Cindi Roth, Ms. Tonya Brown, Ms. Kym Whitecar, Ms. Kelly Mills, and Mr. Jamaal Robinson! 

 
2020-2021 Registration 

Students will receive registration instructions and view a registration presentation in homeroom February 19. 
Afterwards, the presentation (with voiceover) will be available to view on the CHS Counseling page under the 
“registration information” link. You will also be able to find the registration schedule on this page as well. Students 
will have until March 3 to enter their course requests into Power School. Counselors will begin meeting individually 
with students March 4. If you or your student has questions, a counselor is available during all lunches in the 
cafeteria. You may also send questions with them to their registration appointment.  

There will be a parent registration information session Thursday, February 20th, in the auditorium. Information 
will be tailored to the student’s rising grade level: Rising 10th grade: 6- 6:30 pm and rising 11th and 12th: 7- 7:30 pm. 
Counselors will be available afterwards in the cafeteria to answer any remaining questions. We look forward to 
seeing you there! 

Quick Links In Every Issue 

Driver’s Ed Information Welcome to CHS Video PowerSchool Parent Portal 

Senior Breakfast Dates UCPS Testing Calendar Order Yearbooks Here 

UCPS School Calendars UCPS Parent Resources Here Comes the Bus 

School Menus CHS Parent Resource Page Prepay for School Meals 

CHS PTSO Website Cuthbertson Athletic Booster Club Online School Payments 

CHS CHAOS Website Cuthbertson Band Boosters CHS School Website 

Senior & Graduation Information UCPS Influencers Meningococcal Vaccine Letter 

              Questions or suggestions for Enews may be submitted to Mrs. Tautfest at paula.tautfest@ucps.k12.nc.us. 

 

http://tinyurl.com/yauwycy5
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=L-uST7xFmnE&feature=youtu.be
https://ucps.powerschool.com/public/home.html
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/cms/lib/NC01910453/Centricity/Domain/1853/Senior%20Breakfasts.pdf
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/cms/lib/NC01910453/Centricity/Domain/4/2019-20%20Testing%20Calendar%20Final_082219.pdf
http://www.jostensyearbooks.com/
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/Page/2#calendar1/20190821/month
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/domain/137
http://help.herecomesthebus.com/en/support/home
https://ucpsschoolnutritionservices.com/index.php?sid=1305151850267381&page=menus
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/domain/1906
https://ucpsschoolnutritionservices.com/?page=prepaidacct
http://www.cuthbertsonhsptso.com/
https://www.ucpsathletics.com/page/show/5019931-booster-club-membership
https://osp.osmsinc.com/UnionNC/BVModules/CategoryTemplates/Detailed%20List%20with%20Properties/Category.aspx?categoryid=BH008
https://www.chschaos.org/
http://cuthbertsonband.org/
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/Domain/11
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/Page/6708
https://ucpsinfluencers.com/
https://tinyurl.com/yg9uw7mp
mailto:paula.tautfest@ucps.k12.nc.us


CABC 

 

 

 
 

 

Did you know that your CABC membership helps 

pay for all the field maintenance at both 

Cuthbertson Middle and High Schools?  

The CABC also pays for the gymnasium floors to 

be refinished as well as many other items. 

Supporting the CABC helps create a beautiful and 

safe environment for the Cuthbertson athletes to 

play on.  

 

You can purchase your membership online. 

https://www.ucpsathletics.com/cabc 

CABC would like to announce our 2020 fundraising gala... 

“LEAP INTO LIGHTS” 

February 29th, 2020            7pm-11pm   

 

Firethorne Club in Marvin 

It will be a fun night of dinner, dancing, auction, raffles and a 

special guest. Proceeds will go towards the purchase and 

installation of stadium lights for the softball and baseball fields. 

Currently there is no lighting equipment at the fields for them to 

play after dusk. These fields are used by both Cuthbertson High 

School and Middle School teams.  

ONLY 180 tickets are available. Purchase your presale ticket 

$100pp. November 1st ticket price will increase to $125pp until 

sold out. Click link below to purchase your online tickets. Take 

advantage of the LEAP year extra day and come out for a great 

night. Purchase your tickets online here.  Any questions can be 

emailed to our CABC President at  president@gocavs.org. 

https://www.ucpsathletics.com/page/show/5019931-booster-club-membership
https://www.ucpsathletics.com/cabc
mailto:president@gocavs.org


PTSO News 
 
Support the PTSO 
 
Please join us Monday, February 10 at 6:00 PM in the CHS Auditorium for the second PTSO General Meeting of the school 
year. Prior to visiting your student’s classes for curriculum night, you will have a chance to hear all about the PTSO and 
upcoming opportunities to support our school! 
 
Have you joined yet?  

Do you know? Only 30% of CHS families have joined the PTSO. Have you? It is not too late to sign up online at  

http://www.cuthbertsonhsptso.com/ptso-membership.html or stop by at Curriculum Night and simply leave your email. We will 

send you the link so you don’t have to miss any part of Curriculum Night! Your $10 family membership fee will be put to use 

supporting students, staff, and the school as a whole. Without your support we cannot achieve our goals for the year. Thank 

you for helping us kick of 2020 with a bang! 

February Teacher and Staff Appreciation 

Thank you to everyone who helped us support the Union County Community Shelter in its 2020 “Souper Bowl of Caring” 

campaign!!! 

This month we'd like to show our CHS teachers and staff how much we love them! We are requesting bags of individually 

wrapped candy for Valentine's treat bags. Please mark donations with "PTSO Hospitality" and bring to the front office between 

now and Tuesday, February 11th, at 3:00pm. To donate please click here! 

Calling All Seniors!  
PTSO Scholarship Opportunity! The CHS PTSO is proud of you and would love to award you for your accomplishments! 
Graduating Seniors please apply before April 24, 2020 by clicking here or downloading from the PTSO website. For additional 
information please email chscommunitypartnerships@gmail.com 
 

 
 

The next Senior Breakfast is Friday 2/14, Happy 
Valentine’s Day!  
 
#SeniorYearIsHere 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.cuthbertsonhsptso.com/ptso-membership.html
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4dabad2fa20-chsfebruary1
http://www.cuthbertsonhsptso.com/uploads/8/8/3/0/8830304/chs_ptso_scholarship_application_pdf.pdf
mailto:chscommunitypartnerships@gmail.com


 

   Spirit Wear: 
The new semester is time for new spirit wear! Order online and pick up at Curriculum night on February 10th. Be a “champion” 
and get one of our new Cavalier crewneck sweatshirts! Grab a new beanie for your winter athlete or winter sport spectator! 
Our long sleeve tees are great layer items this time of year. Buy Spirit wear: Support the school and get great items! 
 

 

Want to volunteer? 

If you would like to be added to our volunteer list, please sign up on the link below. This is THE list that the PTSO uses for all 

volunteer requests, event notifications, and requests for food/drink/supplies for our various events! Click here to be notified of 

volunteer opportunities throughout the year! If you are interested in getting more involved as a member of one of our 

committees, please contact Allison Matthews at allisonbmatthews@yahoo.com 

Have You Invested in CHS? 

A donation to the PTSO’s INVEST IN CHS is tax deductible. Your donation will directly fund teacher appreciation activities, 
student programs, and additional funding for classroom supplies and educational support items to benefit our students. Our 
2019-2020 goal is $9,500. We need your support! Please make your INVEST donation on line today via credit card or PayPal 
here! 

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE FOLLOWING FAMILIES FOR THEIR INVEST IN CHS DONATIONS. YOUR 

GENEROSITY MAKES A DIFFERENCE! 

Acevedo, Ackerson, Anderson, Atkins, Baldwin, Ballantyne, Benz, Black, Borgelt, Boutilier, Campbell, Cannon, Chester, 
Chettri, Christensen, Clayson, Connor, Cotton, Cushing, Cutler, Daniels, Dannaker, Darfler, Das Gupta, D’Errico, Dion, 
DiPiazza, Eaton, Eblen, Fahy, Faulkner, Gettinger, Giglio, Gilchrist, Gist, Green, Groce, Gunaseelan, Harper, Harris, Hayner, 
Herdegen, Hicks, Hoffman, Holmes, Horne, Hrenyo. Hubatka, Huelle, Hunter, Jipson, Johnson, Kim, Knibbel, Kroeger, 
Kruszewski, Kwaku, Lim, Mackey, Maddex, Mahoney, Malinowski, Margulies, Markiewicz, Marton, Matthews, McConnell, 
Melton, Mills, Misurale, Mrozienski, Mulvihill, Nali, Ngwainmbi, Norwood, Omoletski, Osterberg, Pistani, Recher, Reinartz , 
Renda, Riley, Rivers, Sanfilippo, Sarno, Satina, Schwarzmann, Seaman, Shaffer, Sills, Simmons, Sinople, Smith, Sparks, 
Spizzirri, Steinhaus, Stone, Stover, Strasswimmer, Swafford, Swan, Sweeney, Tate, Terry, Terwilliger, Thomas, Tunstall, 
Tyree, Valdez, Walser, Ward, Warren, Weisberg, Whalen, White, Williams, Williams, Woland, Wooten 

 
Amazon Smile 
Don’t forget to add CHS to your Amazon account at www.smile.amazon.com.  Amazon will 
donate 0.5% back to CUTHBERTSON HIGH SCHOOL.   Please note that this allows the 
school to benefit every time you make a purchase from Amazon – at absolutely NO 
ADDITIONAL COST to you, making it a win/win for everyone! For senior parents, it’s a great way to give back to the school 
while you are shopping for graduation gifts and outfitting your child’s dorm room.  Please click on the above link and designate 
Cuthbertson High School as the beneficiary of this program.  
 
Stay Up to Date 
Don’t miss out on the news and happenings of the PTSO and CHS this year! “LIKE” us on Facebook  and bookmark our 
website! 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4dabad2fa20-20193
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4dabad2fa20-20193
http://www.cuthbertsonhsptso.com/invest-in-chs.html
http://www.smile.amazon.com/
https://www.facebook.com/cavsptso/?ref=br_rs
http://www.cuthbertsonhsptso.com/


 


